Change in the Urine Collection Containers

Effective May 25th, 2012 with the upcoming EPR roll, UHN will switch to a new urine collection container for microbiology culture and sensitivity testing and routine urinalysis.  

The change is necessary to ensure compliance with sample viability and integrity standards.

Urine samples for C&S and urinalysis will be collected into the BD blue capped urine collection cup with an integrated sampling device.  Microbiology samples for C&S will be transferred via the sampling device into a grey top vacutainer tube which contains a stabilizing agent; the required minimum volume is 4.0 mL.  The urinalysis sample will be transferred into a mottled cherry red and yellow top tube; the required minimum volume is 3.0 mL.  All samples are to be labeled accordingly and sent to Specimen Management for appropriate redirection. 

Collection container and stabilizer tubes come in three prepackaged variations; urinalysis alone, culture and sensitivity alone, and the dual combination.  All containers and stabilizers are marketed by Becton Dickinson (BD).  For a visual representation of the collection containers, please see the embedded PDF.
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Over the next few weeks a BD representative will contact you regarding the new collection devices and to offer onsite training on their appropriate use.

The UHN Laboratory Medicine Program Management team is available to address your concerns. Please do not hesitate to contact your Site Manager if you have any questions or concerns as follows:

TGH:
Marni Lollo, 14-5215

TWH:
Joseph Kuzma, 13-5576

PMH:
Maria Amenta, 14-5022
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